
APPENDIX 2 
 
Extract from the draft minutes from Research and Development Committee, 
12th June 2018 
 
 
18.RD.09 CORPORATE PLAN 2018 - 2020 (Item 6) 
 

Members received a report that provided them with the opportunity to 
consider the draft Corporate Plan 2018–2020 and to provide feedback 
to the Executive Committee prior to its formal adoption at Council. 
 
The meeting noted that the Corporate Plan detailed the Council’s 
vision, strategic objectives and priority areas for action for the next two 
years and beyond. 
 
Cllr Tebbutt noted that the previous version of the corporate plan had, 
under the heading for Sustainable Growth, contained reference to 
improvements of all town centres in the borough, but the current 
version only detailed Burton Latimer S106 delivery.  
 
Cllrs Mike Brown and Mick Scrimshaw commented positively on the 
inclusion of the new build council housing programme.  

 
RESOLVED That comments on the Corporate Plan 2018–2020 

as outlined above be submitted to the Executive 
Committee. 

 


